
 

The Antique Faire will be held in downtown Pleasanton on Sunday May 29th, 7500. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Antique Faire will be held in downtown Pleasanton on Sunday May 29th, 2016 and will have some 

deviations on Routes 8 and 10 due to the road closures on Main from Bernal, to DelValle Parkway.  

There will be some stops that will not be served until 8:00pm when the closures will reopen.  For more 

information, call (925) 455-7500. 


